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25th January 2022 
 
Deputy Neale Redmond TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
PQ / 6343821 

 

To ask the Minister for Health if a daily breakdown of both the number of patients who 

are in hospital as they are receiving medical treatment for Covid-19 in addition to the 

number of patients who contract Covid-19 in a hospital setting will be provided; and if 

he will make a statement on the matter. 

 

Dear Deputy Redmond, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 

above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I 

have examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 

 

The information requested is not available in the format in which it is requested. The number 

of patients in hospital who have a positive result for COVID-19 is published daily but does 

include patients who are admitted for treatment of COVID-19 and those with positive result 

detected due to surveillance testing. This number will include those who are both symptomatic 

and asymptomatic with the infection. The number of cases of hospital acquired COVID-19 and 

the rate per hospital is monitored closely. In general it is not possible to be certain regarding 

where and when a person acquired infection with COVID-19. For the purpose of this 

surveillance activity the HSE uses a standard definition of hospital acquired COVID-19 that 

takes account of the ECDC case definition. This definition excludes most cases of community 

acquired COVID-19 and includes most cases relating to inpatients with hospital acquired 

COVID-19. I attach the latest validated data report for Dec 2021 – Jan 2022 on same for your 

information. 
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I trust this answers your question to your satisfaction 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

__________________ 



 

Therese Dalchan 

General Manager 

HCAI AMR Lead | Acute Operations | HSE 


